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_ Developing Regional Solutions

Mayar Barnett,

Congratulations! SEMCOG's Regional Review Committee has selected your project for Transportation Alternatives
Program (TAP) funding for Fy20149:

City of Rochester Hills—Auburn Road Streetscape

Total award in SEMCOG TAP funds is $481,318.

Additional information, including federal funding requirements and project implementation guidance will be sent to
you soon. It will include information to guide the successful implementation of your project.

The next step is lo contact Mr. Vincent Ranger at MDOT's Office of Economic Development. He can be reached
by phone at (248) 483-5130 ar by emall at rangerv@michigan.gov. He will guide you through the steps necessary
to successfully prepare your project for obligation.

SEMCOG staff will be contacting you periadically to check on your project’s progress. If you have any questions
regarding the award or the development of your project, please contact Brian Pawlik at {313) 324-3426

or pawlik@semcog.org,

Thank you and congratulations.
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Kathleen Lomako
Executive Director



